From: Sue Ela <ela_mimier@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 9:58 PM

To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: comment on Olbrich paved path re-design

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hello,

My “vote” would be for the number 3 option for the redesign of the Olbrich path. This design allows
space for the sledding hill which gets much use in the winter months, and is an improvement over the
location of the path now.

| do not like option number 1, which traces the lake shore to Starkweather Creek. | would prefer to see
busy travel routes for the public remain further away from the lakeshore, as in option # 3 . This option
better preserves a more peaceful park for all to enjoy. There are few enough places where one can
enjoy the lake vistas, sunsets over water, and wildlife, etc. Let’s do what we can to preserve the natural
beauty and provide peaceful areas to enjoy it.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Sue Ela

Lake Edge neighborhood



